
Election: Scottish Fold Breed Poll 
Results by Question
Do you want Scottish Straights (the straight eared cats born in typical Scottish Fold litters) to be
advanced to a Championship breed? 

Rational: This would make the Scottish Straight a separate breed from the Scottish Fold but still with
the same outcrosses as the Fold. This would change nothing other than to allow us to show and title
our straight eared Folds. It would be like having a longhair and shorthair in the same litter where one
is a Scottish Fold and one is a Scottish Fold Longhair. They are the same but have different names
and compete separately. There would be Scottish Straight and Scottish Straight Longhair. These cats
are recognized and handled this way in at least 5 other associations worldwide.

Please see the proposed changes on the Scottish Fold standard here: www.tica.org/sf
Total Voters:56 

Choice Votes Percentage

YES, I want Scottish Straights (the straight eared cats born in typical Scottish

Fold litters) to be advanced to a Championship breed, and I agree to the

Standard changes. 

26 93 

NO, I do not want Scottish Straights (the straight eared cats born in typical

Scottish Fold litters) to be advanced to a Championship breed 
2 7 

http://www.tica.org/sf

